
 

 

Trust Guidelines for all schools within Bishop Hogarth Catholic Education Trust 

 

The Government has announcement that our School is now in Tier 2 

 

The following arrangements are in place from 14 October 2020 

  

 The school will keep visitors to an absolute minimum, and only those with a key role 

will be able to visit (health workers etc) 

 We will not allow internal lettings until further notice.  

 All staff and children from KS2 upwards will be expected to wear a face covering 

when in school, but outside the classroom.   

 Face covering for KS1 remains optional and at the discretion of the 

parents/guardians.   

 Children under the age of 3 will not be permitted to wear face masks in line with 

Public Health guidelines. 

 If a child has a medical condition, eg asthma, that makes wearing a mask difficult, 

parents will be given the choice for the child not to wear a mask. 

 All parents/guardians will be asked (where possible) to wear a face covering when 

dropping off and picking up their children from school. 

 

We hope that this reassures parents/guardians that the safety and care of children is our 

greatest priority. 


